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Highway 16 Taskforce To Form

ESPARTO — Capay Valley Vision, Inc. has inaugurated a Highway 16 Taskforce. The
initial meeting of the Taskforce is scheduled to begin at 7:00 p.m. on Tuesday, September
11, at the Esparto Regional Library.

A $40-million-dollar Highway 16 Safety Improvement Project is currently being
developed by the California Department of Transportation for the reach of the road
between Madison and Brooks. Caltrans is now seeking community input toward the
development of a “context-sensitive” highway design. Context-sensitive highway
design is defined as one that appropriately fits its physical setting and preserves scenic,
aesthetic, historic and environmental resources while maintaining safety and mobility.

The Community Advisory Council of Capay Valley Vision has taken on the
responsibility for creating the taskforce and assuring community-wide input. The

meeting on Tuesday, September 11 is the first step in this process.

The meeting is open to community members willing to join the taskforce. For further
information, contact David Scheuring, 796-2166, or by e-mail at goldoak@mother.com.
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